
Update on Volunteer Mental Wellness Events 

Dear Volunteers, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to share some updates regarding our 

upcoming mental wellness events designed specifically for our dedicated volunteers. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Mindfulness Workshop: Join us on March 15th for a workshop focused on mindfulness 

techniques to relieve stress. 

• Support Group Meetings: Monthly support group meetings will resume on March 20th, 

providing a safe space to share experiences. 

• Yoga for Volunteers: Participate in our yoga session on April 5th to rejuvenate your 

mind and body. 

Resources: 

We encourage you to take advantage of the resources available on our website, including articles, 

videos, and self-care tips aimed at enhancing your mental well-being. 

Feedback: 

Your input is invaluable to us! Please let us know any suggestions or topics you would like 

addressed in future events. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment and support. Together, we can foster a healthier 

environment for our volunteers. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


